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This is just a quick note to express my support of considering Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion as 
Professionalism CE.  This is consistent with organizations’ stated goals of fostering DE&I issues, 
and will develop a more well-rounded, yet still highly professional, actuary over time. 

  

• Larry 

Larry McClure, FCAS 

 


